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Conclusion of 2L Hiring for 2014 Summer Program

OCTOBER 28, 2013

We’re pleased to announce that we have completed our 2L hiring for the 2014 summer program. Our attorneys

interviewed hundreds of accomplished students in August on various law school campuses and career fairs around

the U.S. and we have recruited an outstanding group of 55 law students from the class of 2015, representing 27 law

schools from across the country. We are excited to have a diverse population of students in our summer class and

we look forward to providing a rewarding experience next summer!
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